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15 West Kellogg Blvd.
Saint Paul, MN 55102

Re: License Number 20160002228 - 258 Mill Street — City of St Paul Parks & Recreation dba City
House

We would be in support of the application provided that parking issues for the patrons and
employees of the facility would be provided for in such a way that did not adversely affect
parking availability on the streets adjacent to 256 Spring Street. Although we have a parking
garage, street parking around the building is often filled when there is a hockey game or other
event at the Xcel Energy Center. If the street parking was to be used for the proposed facility, it
would be nearly impossible to host guests at our home.

If separate parking is not provided for the proposed facility, we would oppose the application.

Sincerely,
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Robert & Jackie Sorenson
256 Spring Street #213
St. Paul MN 55102



